
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
Upper Newport Bay   

Parking Lot Rehabilitation 
OC Public Works will complete a rehabilitation 
of the Upper Newport Bay parking lot located 
on University Drive. Visitors should be advised 
that the parking lot will remain closed at all 
times during construction.  

WHAT: 

WHERE: 

WHEN: 

OC Public Works will complete a rehabilitation of the Upper Newport Bay parking lot. The reha-
bilitation includes removing existing decomposed granite and replacing it with sand-colored 
pervious concrete, installing wheel stops, and striping parking stalls.  

 

The parking lot will be closed at all times for the duration of the construction period, including 
weekends. Park users should plan to park at alternative locations. OC Public Works will install an 
electronic message board at the parking lot entrance two weeks prior to construction to notify 
park users.  

Anticipated Construction Duration: Mid-January 2018 — Late February 2018 

Working Hours: Monday– Friday, 7 am — 4 pm  

 

*The anticipated construction duration is tentative and subject to change due to weather and 
other factors.  The parking lot will be closed at all times until construction is complete.  

The Upper Newport Bay parking lot is located at University Drive and Irvine Avenue in the City of 
Newport Beach. See the project map below.  

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Shannon Widor 

OC Public Works 

Shannon.Widor@ocpw.ocgov.com 

714.667.9759 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

www.facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

www.twitter.com/ocpublicworks 


